
   

   

PLEASE SUPPORT THE BUSINESS’ THAT SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL!  

Ms. Jen’s Swim School, Bounce‘N Around Rentals, Domino’s, Jersey Mike’s, Calvary Chapel, 

Texas Roadhouse, Blue Marlin Real Estate, Storaway Self Storage, Jeremiah’s Italian Ice             

& Malabar Feed & Farm 

11/11  

Veteran’s Day         
NO SCHOOL 

*****************  
11/15  

Texas Roadhouse  
Spirit Night  

4:00-8:30PM 

*****************  
11/16 - 11/30 

PTO’s Silvergraphics        
Artwork Fundraiser 

*****************  
11/18 

Interims Published 
 

Hat Day  50¢ donation 
 

FULL SCHOOL 
DAY 

*****************
11/21 - 11/25  

Teacher/ Student   
Thanksgiving Holiday 

No School 

*****************   
11/28 - 12/2 

PTO’s Holiday Shop  

*****************  
11/29 

SAC Meeting 3:00PM 

*****************  
11/30 

PTO’s Silvergraphics        
Artwork Fundraiser 
Orders & Payment 

Due 

11/1  

PTO Meeting 

3:30PM 

*****************  
11/2  

Domino’s Spirit Night  

4:00-8:00PM 

Success Celebration 

1st & 2nd grade         
8:15AM 

3rd & 4th grade 
9:15AM 

*****************  
11/3  

Kindergarten Reading 
& Math Night 

5:30PM 

Success Celebration 
1st & 2nd grade 

8:15AM                    

*****************  
11/4 

FULL SCHOOL 
DAY 

Music Department’s 
Cookieman Fundraiser 

Orders & Payment 
Due 

*****************  
11/7 

Principal’s Chat     
Virtual Meeting 

9:00AM 

*****************  
11/8 

Picture Retakes 

155 Del Mundo St. NW, Palm Bay, FL 32907             (321) 768-0465  fax: (321) 877-0929 

www.mcauliffe@brevardschools.org                 McAuliffeElementry@brevardschools.org 

CHRISTA McAULIFFE 

   ELEMENTARY 

 Victoria Finsted, Principal                                 Cristina Meyer, Asst. Principal 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!! 

A great big thanks to everyone that donated bags of can-
dy for our Trunk or Treat event this year!! This fun event 
would not have been possible without the very generous 
candy donations. We really appreciate your generosity! 

We loved seeing all of the fun costumes! We hope every-
one a great time!  

 

Volunteers Needed! 

If you’re a BPS registered volunteer and able to help with 

any of the needs listed below, please contact our Volunteer 

Coordinator, Chris Bell, via email 

at: bell.chris@brevardschools.org 

Silvergraphics Artwork Fundraiser: 2 volunteers per day 

are needed from Monday, 10/ 31 - Wednesday, 11/ 2 to 

sort, label & get artwork ready to send out to the company 

Holiday Shop Set-Up: 4 volunteers are needed to help set 

up the book fair on Friday, 11/18 in the Media Center. 

Holiday Shop: 2-3 volunteers are needed per day to help 

students shop, restock shelves, organize items, etc. This 

event will be held in the Media Center from Monday, 

11/28 through Friday, 12/2. 

     Monday – Thursday (11/28-12/1) schedule: 

     8:00AM-12:05PM open for shopping 

     12:05-12:45PM closed for lunch 

     12:45-2:05PM open for shopping 

     Friday (12/2) schedule: 

     8:00-11:00AM open for shopping 

     11:00-11:30AM closed for lunch 

     11:30-1:00PM open for shopping 

Holiday Shop Night Event: 2-3 volunteers are needed to 

help run this event on Thursday, 12/ 1 from 4:30-

6:30PM in the Media Center. 

Silvergraphics Artwork Fundraiser Order Delivery: 2-3 

volunteers are needed on Thursday, 12/ 15 to help sort & 

deliver orders to the classrooms.    

Lost and Found 

We have a LOT of jackets, sweaters, hoodies, 
prescription eye glasses, lunch boxes, reusa-
ble water bottles, etc. in our lost and found 
and on the playground. 

Please encourage child(ren) to look through 
the items in the cafeteria (grey box at the 
front of the cafeteria, to the right of the 
stage) as well as the playground if they’ve 
lost something. 

Any prescription eye glasses are located in 
the front office. 

November   2022 

THANK YOU Malabar Feed & Farm! 

Thank you so much for donating bales of hay to help 
decorate our VPK’s pumpkin patch held on Friday! The 

kids had so much fun, we really appreciate it! 

mailto:bell.chris@brevardschools.org
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2021-2022 School Report Card and District Report Card 

The Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA), as amended by the Every Student Succeeds 

Act (ESSA), requires that a Local Educational Agency prepare and disseminate an annual Local Educational 

Agency report card and provide information on state, local, and school performance and progress in an un-

derstandable and uniform format. Use the links provided below to view either the 2021-2022 Brevard School 

District Report Card or Christa McAuliffe Elementary’s School Report Card.  If you would like a printed 

copy or need translation assistance, please notify the front office.  These reports can be translated into Span-

ish and Haitian Creole by using the Select Language option at the top left of each page.  Select the preferred 

language from the drop-down menu. 

Christa McAuliffe Elementary's Report Card Link: Christa McAuliffe Elementary School Report Card 

(fldoe.org) 

BPS District Report Card Link: District Report Card (fdoe.org) 

————— 

La Ley de Educación Primaria y Secundaria de 1965 (ESEA), enmendada por la Ley Cada Estudiante Triunfa 

(ESSA), requiere que una Agencia Educativa Local prepare y difunda una libreta anual de calificaciones de 

la Agencia Educativa Local y proporcione información sobre el desempeño y progreso estatal, local y esco-

lar en un formato comprensible y uniforme. Use los enlaces que se proporcionan a continuación para ver la 

Boleta de calificaciones del Distrito Escolar de Brevard 2021-2022 o la Boleta de calificaciones escolares de 

la Escuela Primaria Christa McAuliffe.  Si desea una copia impresa o necesita asistencia con la traducción, 

notifique a la oficina principal.  Estos informes se pueden traducir al español y al criollo haitiano utilizando 

la opción Seleccionar idioma en la parte superior izquierda de cada página.  Seleccione el idioma preferido 

en el menú desplegable. 

Enlace de la boleta de calificaciones de la Escuela Primaria Christa McAuliffe: Boleta de calificaciones de 

la Escuela Primaria Christa McAuliffe (fldoe.org) 

Enlace de la Libreta de Calificaciones del Distrito BPS: Boleta de Calificaciones del Distrito (fdoe.org) 

————— 

Lwa sou Edikasyon Elemantè ak Segondè Edikasyon nan 1965 (ESEA), jan chak Elèv Siksede (ESSA), egzije 

pou yon Ajans Edikasyon lokal prepare epi redwi yon rapò sou Ajans Edikasyon lokal chak ane epi bay 

enfòmasyon sou eta, lokal, ak pwogrè nan yon fòma Ajans Edikasyonèl ak inifòm. Itilize lyen ki anba yo pou 

wè swa kanè Distri Lekòl 2021-2022 Brevard Distri a oswa Kanè Nwa McAuliffe Elementary School.  Si ou ta 

renmen yon kopi enprime oswa bezwen asistans tradiksyon, tanpri avize biwo devan an.  Rapò sa yo ka 

tradui nan lang panyòl ak kreyòl ayisyen lè l sèvi avèk opsyon lang lan chwazi nan pi gwo agoch chak paj.  

Chwazi lang lan pi pito soti nan meni an gout-desann. 

Kanè Rapò Sou Kanè Elemantè McAuliffe: Christa McAuliffe Kanè Lekòl Elemantè (fldoe.org) 

Lyen sou kanè Distri BPS: Kanè Distri (fdoe.org) 

DATE CHANGES FROM ORIGINAL PRINTED McAULIFFE CALENDAR 

Please note the following changes from the original November calendar: 

11/2: Silver Graphics Fundraiser Ends - New date is 11/30 

11/3: VPK Reading & Math Night - New date TBA 

11/30: 2nd Grade Math Night - New date is 12/15 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

• Changing the way a child goes home MUST be done in writing. We must have a signed (parent or legal 

guardian), dated note to your child’s teacher with the change (bus, walk, etc.) be sure to include the 

date(s) that the change will be in effect.  Changes can not be made over the phone, via email, text or 

messaging app, they can only be made in writing by the parent/legal guardian. 

•  FREE breakfast & lunch every day for students! Breakfast is served from 7:30-7:55AM. Students should 

arrive by 7:45AM at the latest for breakfast so they have plenty of time to eat and get to class by 8:00AM. 

• Please be sure that your PreK, VPK, Kindergarten & 1st grade students pack an emergency change 

of clothing in a sealed baggie with their name on it to use in case of an accident. We currently do not 

have extra clothing in the clinic. If a student needs a change and doesn’t have any, we will have to call and 

have you bring some to school. Be sure to check their backpack daily for dirty clothes and replace them 

with clean clothing for the next time. 

https://edudata.fldoe.org/ReportCards/Schools.html?school=2161&district=05
https://edudata.fldoe.org/ReportCards/Schools.html?school=2161&district=05
https://edudata.fldoe.org/ReportCards/Schools.html?school=0000&district=05
http://christa%20mcauliffe%20elementary%20school%20report%20card%20%28fldoe.org%29/
http://christa%20mcauliffe%20elementary%20school%20report%20card%20%28fldoe.org%29/
https://edudata.fldoe.org/ReportCards/Schools.html?school=0000&district=05
http://christa%20mcauliffe%20elementary%20school%20report%20card%20%28fldoe.org%29/
https://edudata.fldoe.org/ReportCards/Schools.html?school=0000&district=05
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TREATS FOR BIRTHDAYS AND CLASSROOM CELEBRATIONS 

If you would like to send in treats for birthdays or classroom celebrations, all items must be store 
bought and sealed in their original container. Please send them to school with your child when they 
arrive in the morning instead of dropping them off later, this helps to reduce classroom interrup-
tions. Balloons, flowers, etc. are not allowed in the classroom as they are a distraction in the classroom.                    

Materials Available for Check-Out 

We have a wide variety of materials available for check-out from our Title I Parent Resource Center. If you are in-
terested in checking out materials such as math or reading games, children’s books, parenting books, and more, 

please contact our Title I Coordinator, Mrs. Marshall, by phone at (321)768-0465 ext. 47173, or by email at:                                           
marshall.josena@brevardschools.org or send a note with your child to Mrs. Marshall’s attention. 

Yearbooks 

Don’t forget to pre-order your 2022-2023 McAuliffe yearbook. The full color yearbook full of memories 
from this school year is $20 cash or you can order one online at www.schoolpay.com, be sure to use 

School ID: 710264. A yearbook is not guaranteed if you don’t pre-order one. 

Come Join Our Team 

Our school cafeterias are NOW HIRING! No nights—no weekends—paid holidays. Serving up happiness 

every day! To find out about current employment opportunities in the school cafeterias, email:            

ServingHappiness@brevardschools.org  or call (321)633-1000 ext. 11690. 

Ukulele Club 

Ukulele club will be starting Monday, November 14th and is open to all 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th grade students. There 

is a $25 rental fee which covers the cost of repairs as well as any string replacement. If your child has their own 

instrument, there will not be a rental fee. You can get an application from Mrs. Bryant in the music room or send 

her an email at: bryant.penny@brevardschools.org 

MyPaymentsPlus.com 

Did you know that you can put money in an account for your child to purchase snacks, bottles of water, ice 

cream bars, etc. from the cafeteria? All you have to do is go to www.MyPaymentsPlus.com.  

* You can view your child’s account, receive email reminders for low running accounts, you can track and 

limit what your child is purchasing as well!  

To register your student online, you will need your student’s 7 digit school ID # and their correct birth date. If 

you don’t know your child’s student number, please contact Mrs. Colon, our cafeteria manager, by phone at 

(321) 725-1615. 

Science and Technology Club 

All 5th and 6th grade students are invited to participate in the Science & Technology Club (STEM 
Club) This club will provide hand-on learning with science and technology. It will enhance what they 
have learned in science. There are only 25 spots available for this club. Students will be placed on a 

first come first served basis after submitting a completed application. 

This club will be held on Wednesdays from 2:45-4:00PM in room 202 with Mrs. Peronard starting 
Wednesday, November 2nd. Applications are available in the front office. 

* Students must be a car rider on these days and must be picked up at the front of the school 
as there are no crossing guards at that time. Students must be picked up on time. 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR PLATNUM SPONSORS 

 

HURRICANE IAN MAKE UP DAYS 

The following Fridays will now be full school days to make up for days missed due to hurricane Ian: 

Friday, November 4th, Friday, November 18th, Friday, December 2nd and Friday, January 6th.  

Students will be dismissed at 2:30PM on these days, please plan accordingly. 

mailto:ServingHappiness@brevardschools.org
mailto:Bryant.penny@brevardschools.org

